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8th May, 2019 

Dear Parents, 

The topic Year 5 will be studying in the second half of the summer term is ‘Changes’. To launch our new topic, we 

have planned an exciting trip to Kew Gardens - London's 300 acre UNESCO World Heritage Site, on Thursday 

13th June 2019. It houses many exceptional plant collections, unique architecture and breath-taking landscapes.  We 

will be able to visit the magnificent glasshouses and experience hot and steamy tropical rainforests, arid deserts and 

cool sub-tropics, among other environments.  

 

To make the most of our visit, we have planned the trip as an extended day, and will be leaving school at 8am 

returning by approximately 5pm. The cost of this trip is £12.03 and we are asking for a voluntary contribution of this 

amount. We hope that you will agree that this trip promises to be extremely interesting and will offer very good value 

for money. Unfortunately, if we do not receive sufficient contributions, we will be unable to proceed with the trip.  

 

All children will require a packed lunch, no fizzy drinks please. If your child is entitled to a free school meal, the 

kitchen can organise a packed lunch for them. This does not include a drink which you will need to provide for your 

child (no fizzy drinks). Please indicate by completing the slip below, if your child requires a packed lunch and 

return by Friday 24th May 2019. 

 

Please note, your child is required to wear school uniform and comfortable footwear as there will be a considerable 

amount of walking. We will visit the gift shop. We ask that you give your child no more than £5, which will be your 

child’s responsibility.  

 

Please could you log onto your Eduspot account to add your voluntary contribution along with completing and 

returning the parental consent from by Friday 24th May 2019. We hope you will agree this will be a fantastic 

learning opportunity for your child.  

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                 

Many thanks, 

 

 

 

Year 5 Teachers 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

Year 5 Trip Kew Gardens 

 

Child’s name……………………………………….. Class………………………………….. 

 

Please tick as appropriate 

Please tick the box only if your child is in receipt of free school meals and requires a packed lunch to be prepared by the 

kitchen. 

 

 

Signed………………………………….Parent/Guardian 

 

 

mailto:office@bramingham.net

